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July 7, 2018 
Mr. Douglas Gore 
General Manager 
Mobay Freight Services 
Lot 5 Fairfield Estate 
Bogue 
Montego Bay 
 
Dear Mr. Gore, 
 
Thank you for participating in the meeting today and presenting your defence of the on-track and off-
track incidents at the June 23 & 24, 2018 Seaboard Marine CMRC Round 2 event at the Frankie 
Boodram Wallerfield International Raceway in Trinidad. 
 
We were happy to accommodate your requested preference of conducting the meeting via Skype. 
 
As indicated during the meeting, the JMMC CS will issue its findings to you by 6:00pm Monday July 9, 
2018. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Stephen Gunter 
Co-Chairman 
Competition Subcommittee 


